
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Friday, 7 June 2019 5:32 PM 
To: Naomi Cooper 

Cc: Justin Le Blond; Persephone Forster; AMOD 
Subject: Four yearly review of the Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010 - 

AM2018/12 [KEN-Legal_APAC.FID177744] [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Ms Cooper 
 
The Deputy President has granted the request. The Varied Directions will be uploaded to our website 
shortly but I have attached them to this email for your convenience.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Jessica Awad 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders past present and emerging. 
 
From: Naomi Cooper [mailto:Naomi.Cooper@kennedyslaw.com]  
Sent: Friday, 7 June 2019 5:04 PM 

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: Justin Le Blond; Persephone Forster; AMOD 
Subject: Four yearly review of the Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010 - 

AM2018/12 [KEN-Legal_APAC.FID177744] 

 
Dear Associate 
 
Please see attached correspondence dated 7 June 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 Naomi Cooper  
Associate  
for Kennedys  

Kennedys 
T +61 2 8215 5992  
F +61 2 8215 5988  
www.kennedyslaw.com 

 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201812-dirs-fwc-amended-070619.pdf
blocked::mailto:michael.holland@airc.gov.au
blocked::http://www.fwa.gov.au/
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am2014240-corr-natishwa-070619.pdf

